OIC Rules Coordinator

From: drchuck@peoplepc.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 3:52 PM
To: OIC Rules Coordinator

I External Email

Insurance Commissioner Patty Kuderer

Automobile insurers are cutting my patient’s bills unfairly by using an algorithm that is poorly understood crossing
rural office charges with city office charges to justify these cuts.

Patient’s pay for car insurance PIP benefits premiums assuming that their bills will be paid but this behavior is
causing them to acquire additional charges at my office because the insurance randomly cuts their bill based on
this strategy that they created never stating that they would be making partial payments on medical expenses.
Please stop this behavior.

Sincerely

Charles Stringer



